
From:  Ann Haugen <annhaugen3@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/17/2020 03:54:33 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project Extension
 

Hello.  I live in Beachwood Canyon and feel very strongly against having this monstrosity built in our neighborhood.  We don't have
the capacity on the streets as it is now to handle all the traffic.

Please extend the comment period by 45 days.  Thank you.  

Ann Haugen
6240 Scenic Ave
LA, CA 90068

   Ann Haugen
Executive Producer


